
 
 
 
 

August 11, 2020 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
Mr. Mark Johnson, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities &Transportation Comm. 
621 Woodland Square Loop 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
RE: Voxbeam Telecommunications Inc. 
 Request for Cancellation of Registration 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Pursuant to WAC 480-120-083, this letter is submitted on behalf of Voxbeam Telecommunications Inc. 
("Voxbeam" or "Company") to notify the Commission of the Company's intent to withdrawal services in 
Washington. Voxbeam was issued a Registration as a Competitive Telecommunications Company on 
November 4, 2013 in Docket No. UT-131926.  
 
Voxbeam does not have any customers, nor does it have any outstanding obligations in the form of 
deposits, prepayments or advance payments. 
 
Pursuant to WAC 480-120-083 (3), Voxbeam provides the following information: 
 

1. Name of Telecommunications Company: Voxbeam Telecommunications is located at: 
6314 Kingspointe Pkwy, Suite 1, Orlando, FL 32819 

 
2. Date of Planned Service Discontinuance: effective immediately upon approval. 

 
3. Number of impacted Customers and Their Location (described by exchange or by city 

and county): Not applicable. Voxbeam does not have any customers. 
 

4. Customer Notice: Not applicable. The Company does not have any customers, nor does 
it have any outstanding obligations in the form of deposits, prepayments or advance 
payments. 

 
5. Notice to State 911 program:  This letter is being sent to the State E911 Coordinator to 

satisfy the requirement of WAC 480-120-083 (2)(b). 
 
6. Notice to Incumbent Local Exchange Carriers ("ILECs"):  Not applicable. The Company is 

a reseller with respect to the affected services and does not purchase unbundled 
network elements from any ILEC. 
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7. Notice to Companies Providing Resold Services:  Not applicable. Voxbeam has not resold 

the services of underling carriers in Washington. 
 
8. Notice to the National Number Administrator:   Not applicable. Voxbeam does not have 

Washington numbers. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 
via email to Sthomas@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Sharon Thomas 
 
Sharon Thomas 
Consultant 
 
tms: WAx2001 
 
ST/kb 
  




